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Welcome Weston Memorial families to 

the 2021-2022 school year!  We would like to 
extend a special greeting to the many new 
families that have joined our school this year.   
We hope you feel welcome and excited to be part 
of our wonderful school community. 

 

School Advisory Council Nominations 

As we begin a new year, we hope you will 
consider being involved in the Weston Memorial 
JPS School Advisory Council (SAC).  The 
nominations for the Executive positions can be 
submitted until Oct 21.  All parents/caregivers 
are invited and encouraged to get involved. 

School Council provides parent feedback 
to our staff and teachers, coordinates support 
programs, organizes events like the Dance-a-
thon, as well as fundraising initiatives to finance 
special programs and resources at the school. 
With COVID protocols, our fundraising efforts 
may look different this year, however, parent 
feedback is valuable for school operation 
decisions. 

Please click here to find out how you can get 
involved! 
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Community/How-to-
Get-Involved/School-Councils/School-Council-
Roles-and-Responsibilities  

School Advisory Council Meeting & 
Council Elections 

Thursday October 28th @ 6:30pm 
 

Our first SAC meeting of the year will be 
taking place virtually on Thursday October 28th 

at 6:30pm via ZOOM (meeting information will 
be emailed soon).   

We need support from all our parents and 
families.  We welcome new faces and encourage 
parent participation.   
 

 

 
Pizza Pizza Virtual Fundraiser  
 
We are pleased to announce that we have 

teamed with Pizza Pizza to provide our families a 
fun, easy and delicious way to support our 
school.  Starting Thursday October 28th families 
can place a qualifying Pizza Pizza order to be 
delivered to their house at a requested time and 
Weston Memorial JPS will receive 10% back 
from the order and you will receive a 10% 
discount.   

More details and ordering information 
will be sent out shortly. 
 

Message from 2020-2021 Council 
 
The School Advisory Council is proud of 

the programs and events we supported during 
the challenging 2020-2021 school year.   A 
special thank you to the outgoing executive 
council for their hard work and dedication: 

Julie Bisson, Chair 
Adriana Avramova, Vice-chair 
Sheila Azevedo, Vice-Chair 
Sheila Ballantyne 
Damon Groves, Secretary 
Valerie Groves, Treasurer 
 

Thank you to the staff and school 
administration for all your support. Our children 

are fortunate to have a passionate and 
caring group of educators to inspire them daily. 

 

 
Your input and suggestions are important 

to us.   Please let us know what you would like to 
see from the School Advisory Council. 

 
If you cannot attend the meeting(s), but 

have something to contribute please email; 
westonmemorialjpssac@gmail.com 
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